
Minutes of Meeting of June 20th2017 

 

Present:  Robert Boyd-Howell ; Robin Vickers; Wendy Jones; Michael 

Leadbeater; Viv Pritchard and Mary Mc Geary. 

Apologies: 

 

1. The meeting opened with a tribute to our late friend and colleague Alan 

Holmes.  Alan joined Rotary in 1998. As a member of the International 

Committee he could always be relied upon to ask both incisive and 

pertinent questions . Alan will indeed be missed for his work with the 

International Committee. Members were pleased to learn that Buddy 

(Alan’s beloved dog) had in accordance with Alan’s wishes found a new 

home with Bob, Alan’s son. 

2. David Bailey has responded positively to Robert’s request for a volunteer 

to be our representative for the ‘Lend with Care’ Project. This will be 

subject to further discussion. 

3.  Funds remaining to the Committee for this Rotary Year (2016-2017) 

total £33. Members were asked to consider the allocation of funds for 

Rotary Year (2017-2018). 

4. Next meeting September 2017. 

Mary Mc Geary 


